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Minutes For The Regular Business Meeting On March 17, 2025 

Recorded and Submitted by: 

Bill Childress: Recording Secretary 

Location: Kane-Beltran Center At St. Oliver Plunkett Parish 

 

CALL TO ORDER: Grand Knight Todd Morrow called the meeting to order at 7:00. 

 

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 

The minutes from the February 20, 2025, meeting were approved  

Motion: Rob Barnard  

Second: Ray Prosek  

 

OFFICER REPORTS 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT: 

Grand Knight Todd Morrow reported our insurance agent would be speaking to us tonight. 

 

                                                    FINANCIAL REPORTS 

 

TREASURE’S REPORT 

Treasurer Mark Layton February was a quiet month overall. We started with a balance of $6270 and had 

expenses in the month of $806, which consisted mainly of the pancake breakfast and miscellaneous expenses..  

We had deposits of $927, which was mainly dues and some donations at from the pancake breakfast.  We ended 

February with a balance of $6,131.    

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY’S REPORT 

FS Frank Montelione reported we now have 95 members. 

He also reported that he received an email from our State Deputy asking him to thank the Council and the 

members for the considerable hours and financial aid reported based on our Annual Survey of Fraternal 

Activities.  

 

ADVOCATE’S REPORT 

No report. 

 

CHANCELLOR’S REPORT: 

No report. 

 

TRUSTEES' REPORT 

No report. 
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DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT 

DD Robert Barnard said we need a slate of officers by April and for Council Members to consider what 

positions might interest them to possibly run for. He said a description of each offices duties and responsibilities  

can be found on the website. 

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

Todd Morrow reported that the membership is working on collection of dues.  

 

He reported that Our Lady of Guadalupe Assembly 3714th has been reactivated covering Winder and the St. 

Matthews Parish.  As a reactivated Assembly, it is customary for Councils and Assemblies to donate to them. 

G.K. Morrow suggested a $300 donation be made using the GK’s Discretionary Fund.  The Proposal passed. 

 

INSURANCE AGENTS REPORT 

Steven Zahradka Contact Number: (678) 739-5271, gave a presentation on Knights insurance. 

 

Steven gave a brief history of the Knights and gave us extensive examples of the insurance’s coverage.  He left 

literature for any Knight who is interested in the KofC financial programs. 

 

OTHER UNFINISHED BUSINESS  

Convention delegates were elected for the May State Convention.  Todd Morrow was selected and Bill 

Childress volunteered to take the second slot. 

 

PRAYERS FOR KNIGHTS AND THE GOD OF THE ORDER 

The prayers were given for all people in distress and other related groups. 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

Worthy Grand Knight Todd Morrow adjourned the March meeting at 8:40pm 

 

The next meeting will be held on April 21, 2025, in the Kane-Beltran Center at 7:00PM. 
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